
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, May 15, 2023 2:58 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Revoke FPL's charter 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/15/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03211-2023 

Please place email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20230001. 

Thank you. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Elenna Stauffer Dunham <elennas@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2023 8:19 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Revoke FPL's charter 

Dear [RecipientTitle] LaRosa, 

I'm writing to urge you to begin an immediate investigation into Florida Power and Light in order to determine whether 
its charter to operate in the state of Florida should be revoked. 

As you are surely aware, FPL CEO Eric Silagy stepped down suddenly after highly credible allegations of campaign finance 
violations, media manipulation, and the surveillance of critical journalists: 

htt ps:/ /www.npr.org/2 023/01/25 /1151453870/fpl-florida-power-ceo-e ric-si lagy 

To call this behavior un-democratic would be a massive understatement. FPL, it seems clear, is more than willing to 
violate the public trust, game the political system, and do anything and everything to increase its profits - all on the dime 
of ratepayers who have no choice but to pay them for their power. 

A company so blatantly working against the public interest can no longer be allowed to do business in Florida. 

Please take swift and sweeping action to investigate FPL and determine whether it is necessary to revoke their charter, 
as clearly seems to be the case. 

Sincerely, 

Elenna Dunham 

Sent from my iPhone 

1 




